Highland Park Community
Good afternoon! This is a very quick message as we enter the weekend.  Please see the information below:
Documented Adaptations:
Families of students who are programmed for with documented adaptations would have received an email today containing this important information.  If you believe you should have received a document, and did not, please contact us here at Highland Park on Monday.  In addition, if you have any questions at all regarding adaptations, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time.
Term One Reports and Progress Conferences:
We are hoping to electronically deliver term one report cards next week to parents and guardians.  You will receive a message like this notifying you that these reports have been sent.
We will be having our progress conferences here at Highland Park on December 4th from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm and December 5th from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm.  We are committed as a school to these important conversations, and if these times are not convenient for you, we will work to schedule alternate arrangements.
An online booking link will be sent to you next week.
Enjoy your weekend.
Mr. Sarka (Principal – Highland Park Junior High)
